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Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Acting Head of School: Mr P Bellamy 
 

Sandown Drive                     Tel: 426968 

Bourne       

                            21st October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

               

 

WINTER PE KIT 

In line with our ‘live’ COVID-19 risk assessment as much PE as possible is taking place 

outdoors.  With the cold weather now setting in please ensure that your child/ren have the 

correct winter PE kit in school: 

 

• House PE T-shirt  

• Navy shorts 

• Grey school PE sweatshirt 

• Navy jogging bottoms 

• Trainers 

 

Where pupils are wearing tights as part of their school uniform, please ensure that their PE 

kit also includes a pair of socks to change into.  Earrings should also be taped up before school 

on PE days. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Acting Head of School 


